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EMAIL
GS/AD
10 January 2013
To Parent Council Chair Persons 

Primary and Secondary Schools 

Brechin, Forfar, Kirriemuir and Montrose clusters

Dear Sir/Madam

Parent Council Training Event

Thursday, 7 February 2013 
Rooms A & B, Angus House, Orchardbank Industrial Estate, Forfar, 7pm - 9pm

As discussed at the recent Parent Council representative meetings, a training event for all Parent Council members is being led by the Scottish Parent Teacher Council, in partnership with Angus Council, in Rooms A & B, Angus House, Forfar on 7 February 2013, from 7pm - 9pm. 

The outline of the ‘Parent Council Essentials’ training is attached for your information and I would be grateful if you could share this information with all members of your Parent Council inviting them to this event. 

Please confirm which members of your Parent Council will attend this event by contacting Angela Dunlop, on dunlopam@angus.gov.uk or by telephone on 01307 476341 by Monday, 4 February 2013.

     . 

In the meantime I look forward to meeting with you and your Parent Council members on 7 February 2013.
Yours sincerely,
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Gillian Strachan 

Principal Officer School & Family Support 

Enc
c.c
Senior Management Team


Gregor Robson, Quality Improvement Officer


Primary and Secondary HTs, Brechin, Forfar, Kirriemuir and Montrose clusters


Eleanor Coner, Information Officer, SPTC 
Chief Executive


Richard Stiff
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